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I oppose SB243 and believe it incorrectly restricts law abiding citizens in direct 

opposition to the US and Oregon constitutions.  Oregon would be in a better place if 

the police departments were properly equipped and allowed to enforce laws already 

in place and be empowered to stop criminals. 


